
North Park Subaru employees recently 
volunteered with Ronald McDonald 
House Charities of San Antonio to plant 
rose bushes, clean up our landscaping 
and pull weeds to celebrate Earth Day! 
Not only is this important for the Earth, 
but it is critically important for families 
relying on Ronald McDonald House. 
Thanks to North Park Subaru, our 
families will have a beautiful outdoor 
space to rest, relax, and heal. Thank 
you, North Park Subaru, for helping 
provide our families with a home away 
from home when they need it most!

North Park Subaru provides 
lunch and presents check to 
The Animal Defense League
North Park Subaru is excited to Present 
a check for $37,772.00 to the Animal 
Defense League. This would not be possible 
without the help of our customers who chose 

their hometown charity during the Share the 
Love Event. During the check presentation 
North Park Subaru also provided lunch for the 

entire campus consisting of 90 employees and 
volunteers. 

“We are so grateful to have the opportunity to 
serve our community and our furry friends!” 

-Jeannette  
We hope for an even greater year for 2024.

Subaru loves the Earth & helping Ronald 
Mc Donald House Charities families


